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To:             Paul Pickett, Washington Department of Ecology

                Chris Coffin, Washington Department of Ecology

                Charlie McKinney, Washington Department of Ecology

From:           Steven Hays, Fish & Wildlife Senior Advisor

                Public Utility District No. 1 of Chelan County (Chelan PUD)

                       

Re:             Lake Chelan Hydroelectric Project No. 637

                License Article 401 and Water Quality Certification
Condition V.B

Revised Quality Assurance Project Plan for the Chelan River
Water Temperature Modeling Study

-------------------------------------------------------------------
------------------------------

Please find attached the DRAFT Revised Quality Assurance Project
Plan for the Chelan River Temperature Model

for your review, in accordance with Section V.B. of the 401
Certification and
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Article 401 of the license.

I have updated the original Quality Assurance Project Plan filed
April 11, 2014, to incorporate additional information collected, or
that may be collected, for use in calibrating the HEC-RAS component
of the model, the location of additional water temperature
monitoring stations installed in 2015, and a revised schedule for
project milestones and completion of the final report. Please review
these additions, which are shown in MSWORD Tracked Changes and
revise, if needed. Also, there may be other sections of the April
11, 2014, Quality Assurance Project Plan that have become outdated
as development of the HEC-RAS and QUAL2Kw models has progressed.
Please provide any updates or additions that you feel would improve
this Revised Quality Assurance Project Plan.

Thank you in advance for your review of this document. The FERC
requires that the Revised Quality Assurance Project Plan be filed by
April 30, 2015. Please submit your comments to me via email on or
before 3:00 PM, Monday, April 27, 2015. Please also provide in the
content of your email that Ecology approves the Revised Quality
Assurance Project Plan for the Chelan River Temperature Model, as
conformed with your comments.

 

In addition, please feel free to call me or email questions/comments
to me as you review this Revised Quality Assurance Project Plan.

 

Regards,

Steven Hays

Fish and Wildlife Senior Advisor

steve.hays@chelanpud.org

(509) 661-4181
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